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Clements, Kristen

From: Jacky Morales-Ferrand, Director of Housing 
<housingcomms+sanjoseca.gov@ccsend.com>

Sent: Monday, March 7, 2022 3:50 PM
To: Clements, Kristen
Subject: Notice of Proposed Spending Priorities for San José’s Annual Action Plan

  

  

 

Notice of Proposed Spending Priorities for San José’s 
FY 2022-23 Annual Action Plan  

 

Follow us! Twitter | Youtube | facebook  
 

3/7/22 
 
Dear Valued Partners,  
 
The San José Housing Department is pleased to provide this notice of Proposed Spending 
Priorities for the FY 2022-2023 Annual Action Plan. Annual Action Plans oversee the City's use of 
federal funds from the U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development (HUD). A summary of 
the proposed Spending Priorities can be found at this link on page 10.  
  
After spending priorities are determined, the draft FY 2022-23 Annual Action Plan will be made 
available for public comment on the Housing Department's website from April 1, 2022, through 
May 1, 2022. We welcome public comment, and all public comments will be submitted to HUD.  
  
The public can comment in several ways on the Proposed Spending Priorities:   

1. Attend the online Housing and Community Development Commission public 
hearing on Thursday, March 10, 2022, at 5:45 pm. Directions for logging on 
through Zoom are on page one of the agenda at: 
https://www.sanjoseca.gov/home/showpublisheddocument/82750.   

2. Attend the online City Council hearing on Tuesday, March 22, 2022, at 1:30 pm at: 
https://www.sanjoseca.gov/news-stories/watch-a-meeting. You can submit 
comments before the City Council meeting by clicking a link on the City Council's 
agenda webpage, or by e-mailing the City Clerk (city.clerk@sanjoseca.gov) by 
12:00 noon the day of the City Council meeting.  
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3. Send comments via email to housing.csj@sanjoseca.gov. 
4. Send comments in writing via U.S. Mail addressed to:  

 
City of San José Housing Department  

ATTENTION: Grants Management – Annual Action Plan  
200 E. Santa Clara St, 12th Floor  

San José, CA 95113  
 

If you have questions, please contact Stephanie Gutowski at 
stephanie.gutowski@sanjoseca.gov or (408) 535-3500.   
 
Si habla español y tiene preguntas sobre el contenido de este mensaje por favor decontactar a 
Luisa Galdamez al (408) 535-8357.  
 
Nếu bạn nói tiếng Việt và có thắc mắc về nội dung của thông báo này, xin vui lòngliên hệ 
với Janie Le tại (408) 975-4414. 
 
若需詳細資料，請聯絡 華語 Ann Tu 408-975-4450҅. 
  
We appreciate your interest in San José’s housing and community development matters, and we 
look forward to your involvement and feedback. 

 

Sincerely, 
 
Jacky Morales-Ferrand 
Director, Housing Department 
City of San José  
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